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HYBRID FORM:  Council in Chambers and others REMOTELY VIA ZOOM. 

 

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting held April 19, 2021 at 7:05 P.M.  

Present were Chairman Van Treuren, Mr. Janik, Mr. Cowger, Mr. Dembinski, Mr. 

Wachholz, Mr. Nahorn, Mr. Heberling. Also present Via Zoom were Council President 

Wasilk, Mayor Costilow, Safety Service Director Jeffreys, Treasurer Ramsey, 

Auditor Pittak, Law Director Pecora, Assistant Law Director Ward.   

 

A-21-18    An Ordinance amending 0-19-52 to increase the work hours from  

25 hours to 30 hours per week for the  Director of Office on Aging 

 

Mayor Costilow explained why additional hours are needed for  

the Director of Office on Aging. With COVID, there has been a lot 

of additional work with additional clients and it’s hard to find  

part time help; so it’s easier to increase the hours of the Director.   

This would increase the current salary to $25,91.51 for this year.   

 

  Mr. Dembinski motioned to take this to the floor of Council with 

the emergency.  Seconded Mr. Van Treuren.   Roll call vote 7-0 to  

  take to the floor of Council.   

 

Mr. Dembinski motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Cowger.  Roll call vote 7-0 

to adjourn.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 P.M. 

 

Phil Van Treuren, Chairman 

Executive Committee  
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